
 

                                      

  Tuesday 11th January 2022 

 

Remote Learning    

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Given the high rates of COVID-19 infections at the moment, we are preparing to 

provide remote learning for any children forced to self-isolate. If children are 

unwell with the virus, then we will not be expecting them to work from 

home. However, it is highly likely that many self-isolating children, will be well 

enough to continue learning, given both the mildness of the symptoms in children in 

the vast majority of cases and the range of circumstances in which a child may be 

forced to self-isolate.  

 

In the event of absence due to self-isolation related to COVID-19, we shall issue a 

3-day remote learning paper pack. This pack will either be posted or hand-delivered 

to your home. Remote learning for any school days beyond the first three will be 

provided in the form of links to activities online. The school will contact you during 

the first three days of your child’s period of self-isolation in order to ascertain any 

support that you may need in accessing the online learning from day 4 onwards.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 

me via the school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ian Parker 

 

Deputy Head Teacher   


